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Dear Families,   

 

From September 2024 your child’s new class will be Grasshoppers.                         

       
 

    The teacher will be Mrs Powis  

 

Welcome to Grasshoppers! 

 

I am thrilled to be your child’s teacher as they embark on their new adventure at Oakmeadow. This will be my 

fourth-year teaching, having taught in Centipedes and Grasshoppers previously. I am delighted to remain in 

Grasshoppers and be apart of the important milestone of your child’s education. Our Early Years team all work 

closely together to create a safe and nurturing environment. We cannot wait to see what our year has in 

store! I am always amazed by this year group and all the magical moments that occur every day. 

 

During transition we dedicate lots of time getting to know your child, so here is a little bit about me. I have 

loved working with Early Years team and sharing my passion for art, crafts, and science with the children. I 

love being outdoors and taking our learning outside of the classroom whenever we can. Above all else, I am 

passionate about reading. Books hold a special place in my heart, and I look forward to sharing stories with the 

children every day.  

 

I am excited to partner with you in celebrating your child’s journey at Oakmeadow. Enjoy your summer, and I 

eagerly await our September start! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Philippa Powis  

                                           Twitter:  @oakmeadow        Nursery:  @Ladybirdsoak  
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